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31st March 2020 
 
Dear Parent 
 
RE: Access to Online Work 
 
Hope you and your families are safe and in good health. 
 
Please find attached detailed instructions on how to access, download and upload 
school classwork, assignments and tasks that GNSA teachers have set for your child.  
 
This guidance is put together to enable you to support your child's learning and 
development more effectively. 
 
During this unprecedented time, we really appreciate all your continued efforts and 
support for your child’s home learning.  
 
GNSA teaching community would further like to extend their thanks for the great work 
our students have been doing at home. The support from parents, combined with the 
learning guidance from our teachers, is essential in reducing any negative impact on 
their learning.  
 
Please follow the guidance documents attached to support your child’s home learning.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr S Dhokia 
Assistant Principal 
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